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Good Morning Lynne and Team,

Please see below email from Mayor Nelson of Flossmoor who would like to add public
testimony to the record for Item #22-2323 (Fair Transit South Cook Report) at next week's
Transportation Committee meeting. Thank you for your assistance. 

Best Regards,

Brian Ceci | Director of Policy
Commissioner Donna Miller, 6th District
Cook County Board of Commissioners
118 N. Clark St., Rm. 567,  Chicago, IL 60602
brian.ceci@cookcountyil.gov | 312-603-4216

Thank you for the opportunity! I have a conflict and am unable to testify in person, but have
the following comments to share:

As the Mayor of a village that has always had public transportation as a core service and value
to residents, the Fair Transit program has been an incredible asset to the Village of Flossmoor.
The Fair Transit program, paired with a schedule that has frequent and regular options, has
helped Flossmoor remain an incredibly desirable suburb that has attracted record numbers of
new residents to our Village over the past two years. Thank you for valuing public
transportation and helping residents get back to work and get back to enjoying the best of
both worlds (Chicago amenities and the Flossmoor lifestyle) with ease!

Regards,

Michelle Nelson
Mayor, Village of Flossmoor
Office 708.798.2300 | Fax 708.798.4016 | Cell 708.620.4022
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